
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2024 06496-0015 

 

 

Mr. Adam Steurer, PE 

Utilities Director 

City of Hendersonville 

305 Williams Street 

Hendersonville, NC 28792 

 

RE: Bid Tabulation and Recommendation of Award 

 City of Hendersonville WWTF Biosolids Thermal Dryer 

 NCDEQ DWI Project No.: SRP-W-134-0060 

  

Mr. Steurer: 

 

On Thursday, October 24, 2024, at 2:00 pm (EST), the City of Hendersonville 

received bids for the Hendersonville WWTF Biosolids Thermal Dryer project. 

Three (3) bids were received, and the bids were opened and read aloud. The 

advertisement and bidding procedures were consistent with statutory 

requirements, to the best of our knowledge. Please refer to the attached certified 

bid tabulation for the bids received. The referenced bids have been reviewed by 

the Engineer, and Turner Murphy Company, Inc., of Rock Hill, SC (NC License # 

9072) is the apparent low bidder, with a bid submitted in the base bid amount of 

$11,890,319.56.  

 

Turner Murphy Company, Inc. is properly licensed and was eligible to bid on 

this project as a prequalified bidder as determined by the City’s prequalification 

process. Based on the Engineer’s review of the bids, we recommend award of the 

project to the lowest responsible, responsive bidder, Turner Murphy Company, 

Inc. in the amount of $11,890,319.56. 

 

Please accept this letter as the formal recommendation of award of the 

construction contract to Turner Murphy Company, Inc. This recommendation of 

award is subject to acceptance of the submitted bid by the City of 

Hendersonville. 

 

Enclosed you will find the following documents: 

• Certified Bid Tabulation 

• Turner Murphy Company, Inc. Bid Package 

 



 

 

We appreciate this opportunity to serve the City of Hendersonville and look 

forward to the successful completion of this project.  Should you have any 

questions or concerns regarding this letter or any of the enclosures, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office.  

 

Sincerely, 

McKim & Creed, Inc. 

 

 

 

Zachary Trammel, PE 

Regional Manager 

 

 

Enclosures 




